
 

     Friday, May 10, 2019. 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

In 2018 Merimbula Public School introduced the ‘beanie’! It is now part of our uniform 
during Terms 2 and 3, as an alternative to the school hat. Hats are no longer mandatory 
for outdoor play during Terms 2 and 3. In accord with Cancer Council Sun Smart 
Guidelines, wearing a hat will be ‘encouraged’ between the hours of 10am-2pm however, 
children will not miss play if they do not have one. Our ‘No Hat No Play’ policy is only set 
for Terms 1 and 4, and when required on sports carnival days/excursions etc, if indicated 
in permission notes.  
 

Orders are again being taken for the beanie. The beanies are also available from the 
Daylight Clothing Uniform Shop at our school, during its regular hours (Monday, Tuesday 
and Wednesdays 8:15am - 9:15am, Term 2). 
 

Beanies are a set size, as ‘one size fits most’. The cost for each beanie is $15.   
Beanie Design     
 

         
 
 

 
 

If you would like to order your child a beanie which will be delivered to their classroom, 
please complete the order form below and return it to school with the money by Friday, 
May 31 (Week 5). Beanies will be delivered on a Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday the day 
after payment is received. CASH PAYMENT ONLY must accompany order. You will be 
required to write your child’s name on it when they get home.  

 
Yours Sincerely, 
Ms Michelle Hulme 
Principal 

 

School Beanie Order 2019 
Dear Daylight Clothing, 
Please find $_____________ enclosed for _______ (amount) beanie/s for my child/ren. 
 

Child’s name: ______________________________________ Class: __________ 
Child’s name: ______________________________________ Class: __________ 
Child’s name: ______________________________________ Class: __________ 
 

Regards, 
Parent/Carer: __________________________ Signed: ______________ Date: ________     
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